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Greater Nashua Continuum of Care 

Special Executive Committee Meeting 
Minutes 

July 18, 2007 
City Welfare, 18 Mulberry Street 

 
Present: Lori Wilshire, Nashua Children’s Home, Chair 
Wendy Furnari, HIV Task Force 
Sister Sharon Walsh, Marguerite’s Place 
Bob Mack, Nashua Welfare Department 
Lisa Christie, Nashua Soup Kitchen and Shelter 
Linda Jeynes, Urban Programs 
Mary Auer, Keystone Hall 
Mariellen Durso, Nashua Area Health Center 
Kim Berube, Harbor Homes, Inc., Clerk 
 
Call to order: L. Wilshire opened the meeting at 8:00am. 
M. Auer indicated she is representing Keystone Hall and Peter Kelleher sends his 
apologies for not being able to attend the meeting. 
 
Work Session: 
Correct and update the Greater Nashua 10-year Plan. 
 
2.1.2 
L. Wilshire indicated she will try to make a contact with a landlord.  L. Christie 
mentioned that any agency that owns property is considered a landlord.  If someone from 
each agency were to attend the landlord association meeting this would create a great 
understanding with the community.  The agencies would be able to communicate that 
they have the same concerns. 
 
3.2 
M. Auer indicated that she has not received any GNA’s. 
  
3.7 
L. Wilshire indicated she will contact a Board member from Bridges to verify they have 
researched and applied for funding that will provide a full range of services for Victims 
of Domestic Violence. 
 
Bob Mack mentioned he would make the corrections to the plan and e-mail the updated 
version. 
 
The Meeting Adjourned at 9:35 am 
 
Minutes Prepared by Kim Berube, Harbor Homes, Inc. 
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